
First of all I would like to say that I do support controlling the louder jets that 
travel in and out of Centennial Airport. However, I DO NOT support the alternate 
routes that would direct more planes over South East Aurora, versus over Cherry 
Creek reservoir or elsewhere. Changing the routes is not going to make the noise any
better. We already experience planes that are descending into Centennial, and also 
some DIA and Buckley air traffic as well, so therefore I feel we already "share the 
pain" as one person put it (without complaining I might add). Besides the fact that 
the airport has been there longer than most of the houses, so if you don't want to 
hear the airplanes don't move in next to an airport!
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